Fauldhouse Nursery

Parents Forum 
Wednesday 5th November 2014
Minutes of meeting

Attendance –  Mrs Jones, Miss Bell, Mrs Watson and Mrs Singleton 
· Mrs Jones thanked all  for coming to the meeting.
· Miss Bell suggested the introduction of Adventure Ted.
· Dates shared for Nativity

· Miss Larkman explained the upcoming puppet show in place of an outing.
· Mrs Dorward offered her help to make Christmas costumes.
